
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim welcomes Qasim Dawood, head of the Solidarity Bloc

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his

Baghdad office on Sunday, March 10, 2013, Mr. Qasim Dawood, head of the Solidarity Bloc. His

Eminence stressed the importance of participation in the elections and that competent

candidates should rise, men whose main concern is to provide the necessary services for the

citizens of their governorates.

Both sides discussed the political developments in the country and the subject of the upcoming

governorate council elections.

On his part, Mr. Qasid Dawood praised the efforts exerted by Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim to solve the

crisis and strengthen the national concord.


